MEMO

To: Police and Fire Commission From: John Weidl, City Manager

Date: 6/19/2025

Re: Resignation of Jerry Grant

It is with appreciation that we acknowledge and accept the resignation of Jerry Grant from the Police and Fire Commission.

On behalf of the City of Whitewater and the Commission, we thank Jerry for his time, dedication, and service during his tenure. His contributions have been greatly valued and will be missed.

We extend our sincere gratitude for his participation and commitment to public safety in our community.

Best-

John S. Weidl, City Manager

JSW/RLM